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• We currently have 96% of our Lincoln students returned to full-time instruction.  Our 
enrollee numbers have slowing begun to increase.  Data and reports outlining the 
reasons for our student withdraws was shared earlier this month with Mr. Kinmon and 
Mr. Brewer.  We are hopeful our student enrollment will grow over this upcoming 
summer.  
 

• Our students are in the process of taking their NWEA MAP Testing in the areas of 
Reading, Math and Language Usage. This is the second and final MAP benchmark for our 
students for this 2020-2021 school year.  Data will be shared at an upcoming BOE 
meeting.   

 
• We have planned a BIG Summer Learning Program for our Lincoln students. Our eight-

week academic and enrichment camp collaboration with our 21st Century Learning 
Program will run from June 7th – July 30th.  The first round of letters have been mailed to 
homes targeting students who are performing below grade level in reading and/or 
math. Twenty-six LES teachers have signed on to offer their services in making this 
offering possible for our little devils.  

 
• Our final gifted Scripps Howard/WCPO Book Fair will be held the week of May 3rd.  We 

are so incredibly grateful for four years of this MOST generous literacy gift of books for 
our students.  Every student at Lincoln from preschool through 6th grade has gotten to 
shop the Scholastic Book Fair over multiple fairs choosing their own selections with 
EACH student receiving  approximately 33 books during these last four years.   

 
• We had 24 families attend our joint Kindergarten and Preschool Registration event on 

Thursday, April 22nd at Lincoln.  We are thrilled to begin registering our littlest learners 
here at Lincoln.    
 

• Our 21st Century Afterschool Program has been running in-person now for the last 
month of school with 25 students participating. Students enrolled in this program are 
engaged in an hour of Homework Help provided by Lincoln teachers and an hour+ of  
enrichment activities provided by the 21st Century staff.  The last day of this afterschool 
program for this school year will be Thursday, May 27th.  
 


